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ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘΣ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ            
ŀǘ нту-нлфт ƻǊ  
Wŀƴ 5ŀǾƛǎǎƻƴ ŀǘ нрм-пуфпΦ 
¢ƻ ōŜ ŀŘŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŝ-Ƴŀƛƭ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ 
ŎƘŀƛƴ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ƭƛǎǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ WŀƴΦ 

Prayer Concerns  

Linda Dean; Elaine Stubbs; 

Blaine Goff; Barb Easton; Dick 

Cobb, Roger Moore, Laura  

Myers; Earl Lewis; Bishop  

Julius Trimble;  District Super-

intendent, David Weesner;  

District Field Minister, Karen 

Nelson; Dr. Emmanuel Mefor,  

missionary. 

Prayers for the following  

military personnel:  Jason 

Homard; Tyler Nearmyer and 

our national and world  

leaders, our military and their 

families. 
 

Our Sympathy 
Our Sympathy to to Jim &  

Norma Smith on the passing of 

Normaôs sister, Marion  

Trupke.  
 

Our Sympathy to Norma and 

Eugene Pecinovsky on the  

passing of Norma's dad,  

Richard "Dick" Payton.   
 

Our Sympathy to Sue and 

Mark Baldwin  and family on 

the passing of Sueôs uncle,  

Don Jebson. 

 

Our Sympathy to Pastor Craig 

and Jody Ferguson and family 

on the passing of Jodyôs  

grandmother, Bernice Benda. 
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Time ends 

 

Birth  
Congratulations to Mike & Jamie 

Moellers on the birth of their 

daughter, Madilyn Mae Moellers.  

Madilyn was born on September 5th 

and weighed  7lbs 12 oz and  

is 20 İò long. 

 

Congratulations to Aaron &  

Shannon Klugherz on the birth of 

their son, Zachary Ryan 

Klugherz.  Zachary was born on 

September 17th and weighed 8lbs, 

4oz and is 20ò long. 

 

 

 

 

 

Church  

Conference 
Our Church 

Conference will 

be held on Monday, October 22 at  

6:30-8:00pm at Windsor UMC, 

6222 University Ave.  As in the 

past, we will continue to meet as 

clusters of churches with the  

following format:  Worshipping 

God, Building the Body,  

Transforming the World.  During 

the Building the Body segment, we 

will review New Hopeôs past yearôs 

ministries, set the salaries of the 

Pastors and elect the officers of the 

church.  Come, look at what we 

have done, be a part of the new 

ministries, support the new leader-

ship and vote!   

Please complete the information on 

the tear-off form of Sundayôs  

bulletin and place it with the  

offering or contact the church office 

if you plan to attend.  We want to 

make sure there is enough books for 

everyone. 

Thank You 
A special ñthank youò to our 

wonderful New Hope friends 

and Pastors.  Your thoughts, 

prayers, cards and phone calls 

gave us strength to continue on 

after living through several very 

difficult weeks the last of  

August and the first of  

September.  We are beginning 

to heal now as several things 

have settled into place.   

What a blessing that is! 

We are so blessed to be able to 

be members of New Hope 

UMC. 

Sincerely, 

Norma and Jim Smith 

 

Dear New Hope Family: 

We promised an occasional  

update, so here we go.   

     Overall, things are going 

well, but there have been some 

challenges with  

reactions to treatment, so due to 

tiredness, Elaine had to miss 

church for a few weeks.   

However, she is back on her 

feet again and doing much  

better.  We are still counting on 

God to get us through the  

challenges and appreciate your 

continuing prayers and kind 

words.   

See you Sunday! 

Blessings to you all! 

Gary and Elaine Stubbs 

 

 

 
 


